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The LGMC booth at the Science Fair. Looks like a good crowd! 
Photo by Susy McMahan. 

By Jayne Beer 

On February 28th, Corey and I went out to the Lancaster Event Center to help with the LPS-ZOETIS-GSK science fair. We 
had a great turnout of LGMC members there, including adults and youth group. This is a very fun event for us! The kids and 
adults attending the science fair are extremely excited and ask the best questions! We can tell that they have learned a little about 
rocks in school and are very interested in learning more. Carolyn and Paul were not able to attend this year due to a death in her 
family, but she still got everything organized and ready for us. It made for easy set up. They treat us volunteers very well there; 
we get a good meal, t-shirts, and a little gift. This year we got a nice glass cleaning kit. I am hoping that we continue to be 
invited to this event every year.  

Susy and Renee help set up and assist the kids with the Gem Dig. 
Photo by Jayne Beer. 

Corey explains and demonstrates how to polish stones using 
lapidary equipment. Photo by Jayne Beer. 

Eddie’s specimens usually draw a crowd. Photo by Jayne Beer. 


